

Portobello Primary School Weekly Newsletter 18th July 2025



Celebrating Attendance

Whole school attendance for this academic year is 95.2%. Well done everyone!

We have 20 children this year with 100% attendance for the full academic year of 2024 - 2025! They all received a certificate in our end of year Achievement Assembly.

Achievement award winners

Huge well done to our Achievement Award winners this year. The children are chosen for making outstanding personal progress across any area of the curriculum. They also received a special certificate in our assembly!

Reception	Harry	Ariah
Year 1	Michael	Henry
Year 2	Mia	Harper
Year 3	Heidi	Theo
Year 4	Lucy	Charlie
Year 5	Lacey	Callum
Year 6	Lily	Sophia

Date for Diary

- Mon 1st September school closed to pupils
- Please remember to send in PE kits on the first day back Tuesday 2nd Sept
- Fri 19th September AM whole school flu immunisation
- Wed 5th Nov Scholastic book fair on site end of day
- Thur 4th Dec Xmas Fayre 2pm 4pm
- Thur 18th Dec Y1 to Y6 @ Panto (payment online please if you would like your child to go)

Meet the Teacher meetings in September - reminder

You are invited to meet your child's class teacher on the below dates at 4.30p.m. You will get to know more about what is happening at school and ways you can help your child.

Reception - Tuesday 2nd September

Year 1 - Wednesday 3rd SeptemberYear 2 - Thursday 4th SeptemberYear 3 - Wednesday 3rd SeptemberYear 4 - Monday 8th September

Year 5 - Tuesday 2nd September Year 6 - Thursday 4th September & Robinwood Info

School re-opens to pupils on Tuesday 2nd September.

Whole school flu immunisations will take place AM Friday 19th September in school.

All parents/carers must log into the link below and add the school code too. Can you please complete for your child/children who will be us in September

https://www.northumbriaimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

Portobello school code is: NB108336 Please complete by Fri 18th July.

Packed lunches for September

Reminder: We are a nut free school (chocolate biscuits which may contain nuts, these are not allowed e.g.: Nutella bars nor is Nutella chocolate spread in sandwiches)

Packed lunches should consist of a water or juice bottle/carton (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles allowed)

Packed lunch food examples: a sandwich, or a homemade pasta or rice tub (which can be eaten cold) a piece of fruit or a yogurt pot with a spoon plus a biscuit if you wish. If you provide grapes, these are to be cut lengthways (to avoid choking) Looking for inspiration for September? You can find lots of healthy packed lunch ideas in the links below:

<u>Lunchbox ideas and recipes - Healthier Families - NHS</u> or <u>Kids packed lunch ideas - BBC Food</u>

Ear-rings

Reminder that ear-rings are not permissible in school. If your child has had them pierced over the summer please remove them, including plastic studs.















